
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 Bulletin Number: MSA 18-40 
 
 Distribution: Hospitals 
 
 Issued: November 1, 2018 
 
 Subject: Graduate Medical Education (GME) Innovations Agreements 
 
 Effective: As Indicated 
 
Programs Affected: Medicaid 
 
GME Innovations Agreements support innovative GME programs that emphasize the 
importance of coordinated care, health promotions and psychiatric care in integrated systems. 
The purpose of this GME training is to develop the skills and experience necessary to provide 
psychiatric services utilized by Michigan Medicaid patient groups.  The Michigan Department 
of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) will modify an existing GME Innovations Hospital 
Program agreement to update the hospital partner from Edward W. Sparrow Hospital to Hurley 
Medical Center.  The agreement with Hurley Medical Center is effective July 1, 2018 and will 
amount to $2,018,078 in Fiscal Year (FY) 2018 and $4,381,078 in FY 2019 and future years.  
 
Manual Maintenance 
 
Retain this bulletin until the information is incorporated into the Michigan Medicaid Provider 
Manual. 
 
Questions 
 
Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of 
Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mailed to 
ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  When you submit an e-mail, be sure to include your name, 
affiliation, and phone number so you may be contacted if necessary.  Providers may phone 
toll-free 1-800-292-2550. 
 
Approved 
 
 
 
Kathy Stiffler, Acting Director 
Medical Services Administration 

mailto:ProviderSupport@michigan.gov

	GME Innovations Agreements support innovative GME programs that emphasize the importance of coordinated care, health promotions and psychiatric care in integrated systems. The purpose of this GME training is to develop the skills and experience necess...
	Any questions regarding this bulletin should be directed to Provider Inquiry, Department of Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-8231, or e-mailed to ProviderSupport@michigan.gov.  When you submit an e-mail, be sure to in...

